
Footpath works
Banyo station 
St Vincent’s Road entrance  

What?

Queensland Rail’s contractor will install signage at the new St Vincent’s Road 
entry plaza, adjacent to the footpath area, as part of the Banyo station 
accessibility upgrade.

Excavation will be carried out using a vacuum excavation truck, with intermittent 
noise anticipated. 

For safety, traffic management will be in place to assist pedestrian access along 
the footpath and across the rail corridor via the level crossing or station lifts and 
footbridge.  

When? Works will be undertaken Wednesday 6 to Friday 8 August 2025, each day 
between 9am and 2:30pm. 

  

Where?

Banyo station - St Vincent’s Road entry plaza and adjacent footpath area.

Vacuum excavation truck and/or crane will be positioned in St Vincent’s Road 
(shoulder closed) with traffic management for the safety of motorists and 
pedestrians.

Pedestrian access will be maintained for access across the rail corridor via the 
level crossing or station lifts and footbridge.

Impacts

Movement and operation 
of vacuum excavator and 
crane, St Vincent’s Road

Construction noise, vacuum 
excavation, operation of crane,  
machinery and powered tools

Day works (off-peak, 
9am to 2:30pm)

Traffic management 
(closed shoulder and 
pedestrian access)

We apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience while we build you a better Banyo 
station. Works may be subject to change due to weather conditions and operational requirements.

If you would like to receive electronic copies of our works notices, please sign up at 
queenslandrail.com.au/EmailNotification

For more information, free call 1800 722 203 or email stationsupgrade@qr.com.au

http://queenslandrail.com.au/EmailNotification
tel:+611800722203
mailto:stationsupgrade%40qr.com.au?subject=

